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August 8, 1985 

TO: All COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: ALL-COUNTY LETTER NO. 85-67 - SHAW v. McMAHON 

This letter transmits replacement pages to the Examples in Attachment A 
of All-County Letter No. 85-67. 

The corrections to Example 2, 4, 5 and 6 are underscored. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. If you have 
any questions, please contact Ms. Kathy Layne, AFDC Program Development 
Bureau, at (916) 324-0097 or (916) 322-5387. 

?~~ 
/4ROBERT A. HOREL 

/I Deputy Director 
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